
Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well! As we prepare for our upcoming field trips, we would like 

to invite you to volunteer and help make these experiences unforgettable for our students. 

Your support is crucial in ensuring the safety and enjoyment of our trips. We kindly request that 

you fill out the attached Parent Volunteer Form and return it to us by [Due Date]. 

Volunteering will involve assisting teachers in supervising students, helping with logistics, and 

providing an extra set of hands during our outings. Please consider joining us for this valuable 

opportunity to engage with the children and share in their learning adventures. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to your participation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


